
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

It was very wet and blustery outside earlier in the 

week!  We have chatted about the sounds the wind 

and rain were making, as well as having great fun 

playing hide and seek in between the trees! 

  

  

Well done Preschool you have been doing some lovely listening when we have been sharing stories 

together this week. Thank you, Alfie for sharing your picture of you enjoying reading at home. 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We have really enjoyed singing ’10 fat sausages sizzling in 

the pan’. We chatted about ‘taking away’ and noticed the 

quantity of sausages changed.  It was very exciting to 

make a pop sound and clap our hands together to make a 

bang sound!  

It has been lovely to welcome Little Chestnuts back after their half 

term break this week.  It has been very exciting to discover a new 

kitchen in our role play area which has very kindly been donated by Mrs. 

Thompson from Oak Class.  We have been enjoying sharing the story of 

‘The 3 Little Pigs’ together.  Preschool decided the wolf should say sorry 

to the pigs and explain that it was an accident that he blew their houses 

down!  We have had lots of lovely play with a fire engine in our small 

world play area and enjoyed creating different stories involving dogs 

that need rescuing and pretend fires that have needed extinguishing! 

 

 
This week we have been 

listening carefully for words 

that sound the same and 

rhyme.  We noticed frog and 

dog, hen and pen, fox and 

socks all rhyme. 
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